
CHURCH 

104 Chatswood Road,     
Daisy Hill, Qld, 4127 

 

Parish Priest 
Under the guidance of  

Fr. John Conway 

Dean, Logan Deanery 

 

 

Parish Office 
Secretary  

Cheryl McCaffery  

 

 
Phone: 3299 2000 

Email:  
daisyhill@bne.catholic.net.au   

 
Parish Website: 

www.stedwardsdaisyhill.org.au 

 
Office Hours 

9.00am – 2.00pm on Monday,   
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. 

 

 

 
 

Parish Finance Council, Chairperson 
John Guiton 

Mobile:  0499 105 146 

 
 
 
 

Parish Pastoral Council, Chairperson 
Kevin Gauder 

Mobile:  0414 531 679 
 
 
 
 

St. Edwards Care and Concern 

Mrs. Laura Ferrall - Coordinator  

Mobile: 0422 954 946 
 

 

 

 

St Edwards Youth United Group 

Clare & Stuart Reabow—Coordinators 

Email:   info@youthunited.life 
 

 

 

Columbarium Manager 
John Guiton 

Mobile:  0499 105 146 

 

Welcome to St Edward the Confessor Parish 
                                                 Established 1978 

01st—02nd June  2019 

The Ascension of the Lord 

The Ascension does not mark the end of Jesus' relationship with the Church 

but the beginning of a new way of His relating to the world, in and through 

the Church.   

 

'Today our Lord Jesus Christ ascended into heaven; let our hearts ascend with 

him. "If you have risen with Christ, set your hearts on the things that are 

above where Christ is, seated at the right hand of God..." For just as he       

remained with us even after his ascension, so we too are already in heaven 

with him, even though what is promised us has not yet been fulfilled in our 

bodies.'      (St. Augustine) 



BAPTISM 
We welcome into our                                        

Christian community: 
 

 

Please phone the parish office 3299 2000 for 

information regarding Baptism. 

                        Thank you 

WE REMEMBER  

In our prayers all who 
have died recently,  

 
 

Michael Abraham 
Jeremy Howard 

 
 

and those whose anniversaries are in this 
month:  

 

Simeon Abrique Snr 
Robert Ridgway 

 
 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord,  
and let perpetual light shine upon them.  

May they rest in peace.      Amen.  
 

If you would like our community to remember 

you or a family member in our prayers please 

complete the information in the register on the 

table at the back of the Church.   

Thank you 

PLEASE  PRAY 
 

For all our Sick parishioners 
and family members: 

 

Peter Gunner 
Tagoai Kasipale 
Togafau Selefuti 
Koreti Talatonu 

Ioane Tolu 
Marlene Maujean 

 

If you would like our community to remember 

you or a family member in our prayers please 

complete the information in the register on the 

table at the back of the Church.    

         

Thank you 

Men’s Group Meeting 

“Getting to the Point” 
 

Men’s Group meet every 

2nd and 4th Tuesday of the 

month.  Next meeting  

11 June 2019 @ 7.00pm 

Venue:  Room at the back of the 

Church. 

For information contact:  

Ron Ferrall 3290 3110 

referrall@optusnet.com.au 

VISITATION/COMMUNION  FOR 

THE SICK 
 

 10.06.2019, 17.06.2019 & 24.06.2019 

 

Please contact the office if you require a  

visitation/ home communion. 

VISITATION/COMMUNION  FOR 

THE SICK 
 

 

 

Our Parish Care & Concern Ministry are a very dedicated group of people who 

take Communion to the sick 3 weeks a month (2nd, 3rd & 4th Monday). 
 

Presently this is a very small group of people who are looking for volunteers to 

help. The experience of volunteering can be truly gratifying.  If you have a few 

hours a month to spare and want to do something rewarding, Care & Concern 

could be what you are looking for.   All training is provided and guidelines  

according to the Archdiocese Safeguarding of Children & Vulnerable Adults will 

apply.  Email: daisyhill@bne.catholic.net.au to register your interest. 

Thank you. 

Message from the Parish Pastoral Council 

 
Dear Friends, it has been a roller coaster week for our Parish with the  

sudden departure of Fr. Marce who we have all come to love and cherish 

over the years.  Fr. Marce was a dedicated servant of God, pouring all his 

energy into looking after the spiritual needs of his flock at St Edwards, 

Daisy Hill.  

  

Fr. Marce will be sorely missed but we know that he would want us all to 

continue in our journey of faith.  It would be apt to quote a phrase from his 

final homily last weekend – “Don’t just go to Church but be the Church!”  

In other words, we must continue to build our faith and encourage each 

other by remaining in our ministries to serve the Church and community 

with humility and commitment.  Our greatest tribute to him would be to 

respond to our calling as disciples of Christ and rise above this challenge.  

Will you keep testifying for our Lord & Saviour, Jesus Christ? 

 

“When the Advocate comes whom I will send you from the Father, the 

Spirit of truth that proceeds from the Father, he will testify to me.  And you 

also testify, because you have been with me from the beginning.” –         

        John 15: 26-27 
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Senior Group Update Mass  

11 June @ 9:00am.  
Celebrated by Fr Sunil Nagothu—

Marsden/Kingston 

At this Mass Father also will have an Anointing Of 

The Sick.  Join us for morning tea afterwards in the 

hospitality area.  
 

Seniors Lunch:   Friday 21st June 

This day we are going to have an 

all you can eat buffet lunch  

at the Redlands Sporting Club,  

Anson Rd, Wellington Point.  
 

Large selection of foods including soups, pasta, roasts, 

Asian dishes and dessert. Something for everyone. 

$20 per head to be paid at the seniors mass on the 11th 

June. Meet at the church at 11am to travel there by 12 

noon.   Noelene Magee    Home: 3208 5304  

                          Mob: 0409 261 639 

Keep this date:   Bus trip to Toowoomba Carnival of 

Flowers is Friday 27th September 2019.               

Parish Hospitality Teams 

Join us and the Parish Community for a 

cuppa and refreshments in the covered 

area at the side of the Church.   

 

09.06.2019 @ 8:30am Mass 

Noelene Magee’s  Team 
 

16.06.2019 @ 8:30am Mass 

TBA 
 

Birthday & Anniversary Blessing will be  

22—23 June 2019. 

MASS TIMES 02nd—08th June 2019 

Sunday, 

02 June 

  

8.30am Mass 
 

6.00pm Mass 
 

The Ascension of 

the Lord 

Monday, 

03 June 
 
 

NO MASS 

 

 

Tuesday, 

04 June 

 

9:00 Mass—

Yurana Nursing 

Home—

Celebrated by 

Fr Leo Burke 

All Welcome 
 

Wednesday, 

05 June 
 

 

NO MASS 

Thursday, 

06 June 

 
 

NO MASS 

 

 

Friday, 

07 June 

 

NO MASS 

Saturday 

08 June 
 

NO morning  

Mass 
 

NO 

Reconciliation 
 

6:00pm  Mass 
 

 

With the sudden news of Fr Marce’s departure,  I take 

the opportunity to thank him for his sacramental and  

pastoral care of the school. 

 

As a school community we always felt supported by him 

and I express my gratitude to him. Our prayers are with 

him and with the Parish community as St Edward’s  

enters a new phase of being faithful to the Gospel.  

Rick Sheehan   

Principal     3208 0922 

VINNIES WINTER APPEAL 

YOU CAN HELP END THE PAIN OF POVERTY 
  

Right now, 1 in 4 Australians are feeling lonely 

each week and 1 in 8 people are living in poverty.  

St. Edwards Daisy Hill Conference will be launching the 

2019 Winter appeal on the 8th of June 2019. The appeal 

will run for 3 weeks. 

  

The St Vincent de Paul Society is asking the community 

to dig deep and donate to the 2019 Vinnies Winter  

Appeal. It is heart-breaking that the numbers we serve 

are increasing every year. We rely on the generosity of 

the community. Without your compassion and financial 

contribution, we would not be able to help men, women 

and children to remain warm and fed in a safe place. 

  

What you can do to help 
 

 Financial Donations - envelopes will be available in           

the church from the 8th of June. 

 Donate non-perishable food. 

 Join our Conference and be an active Conference 

member. 

 Please donate to the 2019 Vinnies Winter Appeal and 

help us continue to rebuild lives. 

  

For more information please contact Sandra Gauder on 

0450 319 780. 

Mass’s over the coming week end’s will be  

celebrated by: 
 

 01 – 02 June 

Saturday 6:00pm              Monsignor Peter Meneely 

Sunday 8:30am                 Monsignor Peter Meneely 

Sunday 6:00pm                 Monsignor Peter Meneely 

 

 08 – 09 June 

All 3 Mass’s                      Bishop Ken Howell 
 

When speaking to them, the Bishop’s Pontificalia is: 

 

  

Monsignor Peter is referred to as Monsignor Peter 

Bishop Ken is referred to as Bishop Ken 
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   Church Ministers’ Rosters for next weekend 08th—09th June 2019 

If you are new to the  
Parish or are visiting,  Welcome!  

We are glad you have come to 
share Eucharist with us today. Please leave your  
details with the parish office on 3299 2000 so that   

Fr. Marce and a member of our Parish Pastoral 
Council can reach out to you with a formal welcome.

    Thank you 

Safeguarding Children & Vulnerable Adults 
St Edward’s Parish  

Representative 
John Guiton 0499 105 146 

St Edward’s Parish Representative 
Cheryl McCaffery—Assistant 

  Phone:  07 3299 2000    

 
Full policy can be obtained at:   

https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/support/
safeguard/ 

 Saturday @ 6:00pm Sunday @ 8:30am  Sunday @ 6:00pm 

Holy Mass Coordinators John Wood Steve Richardson Joey Nicolas 

Parish Choirs  D’Redz Choir Youth Choir Voices of Praise 

Overhead Projectionist Volunteer Volunteer Volunteer 

Proclaimers of the Word: 1 Priya or Nina Pereira Esther Isbon Isabelle McCaffery 

Proclaimers of the Word: 2 Annabelle Wessling Evelina Afoa Ella O’Brien 

Prayers of the Faithful Lucas Wessling Ugala Isbon Mattie Sarmiento 

Communion Ministers Jan McMahon David Newey Jed De Chavez 

 Donna Smith Isidore Storey Ian Seneviratne 

 David McLean Mary Alphonce Eldrin Dee 

  Shirley D’Mello Jess Gregorio Anna O’Brien 

 Lorie Angcay Jayne Neylan Shane McCaffery 

  Denise Love Celi Arreza 

  Paula Vaise Rita Sarmiento 

Altar Servers Phoebe Wessling KC Sebial Caleb O’Brien 

 Layla Perrett Volunteer Ava O’Brien 

Children’s Liturgy  Iona D’Mello & Clare Reabow  

 Children's Liturgy  
Children’s Liturgy takes place every 

second Sunday during the 8.30am 

Mass.  We have a break during 

School holidays.  Next Liturgy is:  

09th—23rd June 2019.  

We here at the Parish of St Edward the Confessor, as part of the Archdiocese of Brisbane  
MUST ABIDE BY AND ADHERE TO THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE PRIVACY ACT AND THE AUSTRALIAN  

PRIVACY PRINCIPLES. Archdiocesan Website www.bne.catholic.net.au or www.stewardsdaisyhill.org.au  

We are also compelled to adhere to the Policy of the Safeguarding Children & Vulnerable Adults  
https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/support/safeguard/ 

Outside School Hours Care              T: 07 3208 9470  

E: daisyhilloshc@bne.centacare.net.au   

W: www.centacarebrisbane.net.au 

Phone:  3208 0463  E:  dhssfdc@gmail.com   

W:www.daisyhillfdc.com.au/ 
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